
 

 

 

     
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM REV. JENNI 
 
Good Friday to you! 
 
By the time you are reading this, I think our youth visitors from the Quebec City area 
will be on their way to Ottawa for Worshiplude weekend. 
 (WORSHIP + WINTERLUDE = WORSHIPLUDE) 
  
THANKS SO MUCH to all those who have made food donations for our guests - you 

have been so generous! They will be so grateful! 
 
All youth are invited to Rideau Park at 4pm on Saturday for youth programming. I will be there as a chaplain 
if you want to be in touch/ask questions.  
 
With the turn of the new month and the continuing promise of more daylight as we get closer to springtime, 
I hope that you will continue to focus on the light. We are still in the season of Epiphany and so looking for 
the light is a very good thing to do! Some good news always helps, right? Well, just this week, I've heard of 
someone's surgery going really well, someone getting a really good job (with benefits!) and someone else 
starting a new relationship! Denise shared last Sunday that the mask fundraiser for Ophelia had raised $1000 
(which gets her closer to life-altering treatment)! All of this is wonderful news!   
 
Maybe you have your own good news? I'd love to hear it! 
 
May you stay warm this weekend and enjoy the sunshine! 
 
Blessings, all, 
Jenni 
 
p.s. As we have entered February, we will focus on our Alphabet word: Justice and Black History Month. 
Also, a reminder that next Sunday, February 12th is Holy Humour Sunday. 
 
 
 

SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP at 10 AM LIVE STREAM 
WWW.KITCHISSIPPIUC.COM 

HERE IS THE LINK TO VIEW THE KUC YOUTUBE CHANNEL ON SUNDAYS 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCwATU1r0zB1PIIaRmr2teVA 

 

Sunday, February 5th at 10am 
5th after Epiphany 



 

 

 
Upcoming Courses and Workshops 

 

Anti-Racism and The United Church 

February 7 and March 7, 2023, 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. EST. 

 
Engage in honest conversation 
about racism in The United 
Church of Canada. Root your 
awareness in Canada’s colonial 
history; consider the impact of 
unconscious bias, and help your 
congregation become explicitly 
anti-racist. Register and learn 
more. 

Part 1: Anti-Racism Workshop with 
Selam Debs 

 Tuesday, February 7, 2023, 10:00-
11:30 a.m. EST 

Part 2: Anti-Racism, You and The UCC with Rev. Alcris Limongi 

 Tuesday, March 7, 2023, 10:00-11:30 a.m. EST 
 

 

United Against Hate 
Wednesday, February 15, 8:00 p.m. EST, 

5:00 p.m. PST. 

Join Affirm United/ S’affirmer Ensemble 

and Affirming Connections to learn 

about the malicious misinformation 
campaign and threats that have been 

launched against the drag and 

2SLGBTQ+ communities across Canada-

and what you can do. Register and learn 

more. 
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